From: Kevin Beesaw ) B
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 9:28 AM

To: VWSettle

Subject: Suggested uses for settlement funds

It wold be great if the VW funding could be used either to replace old units or provide funding for alternative fuel
buses.

Kevin W. Beesaw

Assistant Superintendent of Business Services
Bryan I S D - Business Services

Please Note Our New Address is:

801 South Ennis

Bryan, TX 77803

Children First. Always.



